Tampa Bay Times, August 18, 1990

Dinner to honor reverend’s 50 years

A testimonial dinner in honor of the Rev. Alvin
Manni will be held Sunday at the Sheraton East.
Father Manni is being honored for his 50 years of
service with Mary Help of Christians School in Tampa.
He has been director of the school three times, and is
retiring from his position as director of development in
which he has been serving since 1984. Manni will be
returning to Italy’s Alpine region to become parish
priest in the parish where he was born and baptized.



